
From: gobelch@gmail.com [mailto:gobelch@gmail.com] On Behalf Of Gordon Belcher 
Sent: Thursday, March 15, 2018 11:51 AM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: New Potential Location for Arbors Wellness 

 

Good Afternoon, 

 

I wanted to write to you to show my heavy support for them opening a new location at 2460 W 

Stadium.  This will potentially be so much more convenient for many patients instead of having to 

go to the middle of downtown, especially during street events where many streets are closed, like 

the art fair.  I believe Arbors Wellness does an excellent job helping their patients and they 

absolutely should expand to help reach and treat even more people.  Even though their current 

location is not the most easily accessible, I continue to go to them over other places because of the 

top quality level of service they provide.  Thank you for taking the time to read this and your 

potential support in this new location. 

 

 

Have a wonderful day, 

Gordon Belcher 
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